
 

MEMO       

To: Mayor Hahs and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2023 

Re: Proposed Field Rental Rates  

At the Monday, March 13, 2023 Park Board meeting, the Park Board approved the attached pavilion 
rental rate. These rates would apply to individuals/groups wanting to reserve pavilions in the City Park, 
Brookside Park, and Litz Park. 

Please consider a motion adopting the pavilion rate as proposed. 
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Jackson Parks and Recreation 

 Proposed Pavilion Rate Change 
Current:  

Resident $15 

Non-Resident $25 

Proposed:  

Pavilion Rental $25 
 
 


